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Welcome to the second newsletter of the project ProNetworks. 

We would be delighted if you would send this newsletter to interested colleagues in the 

education and career counselling services! 

 

Best regards, 

Your ProNetworks team 

 

News: 
Currently, the online tool and the website are in the translation. In a short time, they will be 

available in German, English, Spanish, Czech, Polish and French. 

 

Your participation in an international network: 

A list of international contacts will soon be available on request for further networking on the 

website. If you would like to be available as a network contact with your expertise on 

international exchange, please send us a short message to info@university-dropout.com. 
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Documentation of the closing event 

The final event of the project took place on Jun 23rd 2017 in Berlin. The event was entitled 

„Bridges to permeability – from Higher Education (HE) to Vocational Education and Training 

(VET)“. Objectives of the event were to present instruments of time recognition and crediting, 

which increase the permeability from university into the IT area. Their usefulness for the 

counseling of university drop-outs was discussed and perspectives, which build bridges 

between higher education and vocational education and training, where shown. 

The documentation materials can be downloaded at http://bruecken-bauen.f-bb.de.  

 

Development online tool and website 
In all partner countries, multiplier events were held to present the online toolonline tool to 

selected experts in a first version. We requested feedback and suggestions for improvement 

during this events.. This feedback has been incorporated into the further development. 

We would like to invite you to visit our website www.university-dropout.com and register there 

for the online tool. 

Please forward the website and the online-tool to your clients. 

We wish you every success in your exploration! 

 

Thank you! 

 

If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter, please write a short message to: 

lorenz.holthusen@f-bb.de  

http://bruecken-bauen.f-bb.de/
mailto:lorenz.holthusen@f-bb.de

